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29th September 2021 

  
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
  
Harvest Festival 7th October 2021 

  
  
We are pleased to be able to attend St Paul’s Church with the children on Thursday 7th October at 
13:30 - 14:30 for our annual Harvest Festival. Unfortunately, we are unable to invite parents but the 
service will be recorded and shared with you – details will follow.   
  
We would still like to support the Teignbridge Foodbank (Homeless in Teignbridge Support). The 
charity works with homeless people and those in crisis and need in our community, 
throughout Teignbridge and in the more rural areas. This includes people who are homeless, 
victims of domestic violence, ex-service personnel, the elderly, families in poverty, 
disabled people, ex-offenders and many others. If you would like to make a donation, please bring 
in your items by Friday 8th October.  
  
Suggested items include:   
  

• Small bags of sugar  
• Jars of coffee  
• Tins of tuna/fish  
• Tins of rice pudding  
• Tins of meat/main meals  
• Jars of pasta sauce  
• Tins of tomatoes  
• Tins of spaghetti/baked beans  
• Tins of potatoes or sachets of instant mashed potato  
• Boxes of cup-a-soup or tinned soup  
• Pots or packs of snack noodles  
• 1 litre boxes of UHT milk   
• Boxes of cereal  
• Packets of biscuits  
• Boxes of tea bags  
• Boxes of orange juice  
• Packs of pasta/rice  
• Tins of ready-made custard  
• Tins of fruit  

  
  
  



 

 
 
 
 
 

We will also be running a ‘fruit and vegetable’ animal competition where we invite children to bring 
in animals made from fruit and or vegetables. This is a fun activity and we love to see how creative 
the children can get! We have included some examples to give you inspiration!  Please bring in 
your creations for judging on Friday 8th October.  
  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
  
Mrs Secker  

  
Mrs Secker   
Head of Academy   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

  
   
   
   
   
  
 


